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Mr. Thomas A. Pickering
Regulatory Manager

HNG OIL COMPANY

P.0. Box 2267

Midland, Texas 79702

Dear Mr. Pickering:

Enclosed please find NMAS' Archaeological Clearance Report for
HNG OIL COMPANY's proposed Golden Lane Federal 1 Well No. 1,
its access road, and modifications to the existing ranch road
in Section 1, T21S, RZ8E, NMPM, Eddy County, New Mexico. One
archaeological site, NMAS 5138, was recorded during this recon-
naissance. Please consult our report for the suggested
mitigation.

If you have any questions pertaining to this report, please
call my office. Thank you for asking NMAS to do this recon-
naissance.

Yours sincerely,

Haskell
estigator

Enclosure

cc: Mr. Thomas Zale, BLM, Carlsbad
Ms. Ann Ramage, BLM, Roswell
Mr. George Stewart, USGS, Roswell
Mr. Curtis Schaafsma, Laboratory of Anthropology,
Santa Fe
Mr. Thomas W. Merlan, SHPO, Santa Fe
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“Business-Related Archaeology Is Our Business”



